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My dear IACEE Colleagues:

It has been an unusual year with an almost unimaginable pandemic. 
But we survived. And we learned a lot from this year. 

We learned to live with less, we learned to be thankful for what we 
already have, and we learned to live in the moments we’re given.

As we step into 2021, I wish you all the happiness and good health. 
Let us be together, albeit virtually, at the 17th World Conference on 
Continuing Education in May 2021. We will have three extraordinary 
keynotes on the Future of Work and Learning, two workshops, and 
research, work-in-progress, best practices, and lessons learned papers 
on the three tracks of the conference: Sustainability, Innovation, & 
Inclusion in the context of continuing engineering education. We look 
forward to having you join us. 

In the meantime, stay tuned for the announcement of the first webinar 
in our webinar series, starting in January.

With all good wishes for 2021,
Soma

Soma Chakrabarti, PhD
President, IACEE

http://iacee2021.org/

